
 

 

 

 

In February 1951, the first B-29s were stationed at 
RAF Mildenhall, when the 93 BG rotated out and the 
830th Bombardment Squadron, from the 509th 
Bombardment Wing took its place. This was followed 
in May 1951 by the first B-50s to operate out of RAF 
Mildenhall from the 49th Bombardment Squadron, 
who replaced the 830 BS. 

Strategic Air Command established the 3910th ABG 
to take over the responsibilities of the 7511 ABG on 
October 1,1951. In addition to support for the 
deployed SAC units, the 3910 ABG also took 
administrative control of RAF Mildenhall from the 
RAF’s No. 3 Group. However, the No. 3 Group 
remained on RAF Mildenhall until 1967.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

From left to right: 509th Bombardment Wing, 
830th Bombardment Squadron and the 

49th Bombardment Squadron 
 

 

B-50 Superfortresses 
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